

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT

PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 Sultanate of Oman



ISM/PRN/265/2022-23

March 13, 2023

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS - KG II

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!

We have come to the end of the academic year 2022-2023. We thank you for all the support and co-operation. We look forward to the same in the coming year too.

There will be a Parent Orientation Programme for the parents of STD I children on Monday, April 10, 2023 from 7:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. online (Zoom platform). The detailed circular with the Zoom meeting link will be shared by the respective class teachers after the school reopens.

The new academic session commences for Class I on Wednesday, April 5, 2023.

Wishing you the best of schooling for your ward.

With Warm Regards

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan

Principal

